
From: Earl Matheson < >  
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 7:23 PM 
To: ssiinfo <ssiinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Mid Island Marine 
 
Dear Salt Spring trustees, 
I’m writing to support the permanent land use permit for Mid Island Marine. These two small business 
entrepreneurs are providing a vital, necessary, competitive, service to an island community dependent 
upon boats and water access.  They also provide jobs for islanders and support a tax base for our 
community.  
Please make them permanent! 
Earl Matheson  
Salt Spring Island  
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